
HB 1092 -- POSTSECONDARY COURSE OPTIONS

SPONSOR: Swan

Currently, public high schools may, in cooperation with public
community colleges and public or private four-year colleges and
universities, offer postsecondary course options to high school
students. This bill changes "community colleges" to "two-year
colleges."


